
Public Hearings 
 
There is still an opportunity to speak before the legislative delegation before 
the 2019 Session begins. 
 
The final public hearing is scheduled for Monday, January 28, 2019 from 
2:00pm - 5:00pm. The meeting will be held at Lakeside Medical Center 
located at 39200 Hooker Hwy, Belle Glade, FL 33430.  
 
If you would like to present at this meeting, the deadline to submit a presenter 
request form and deliver any printed materials to the delegation office is by 
Noon on Wednesday, January 16, 2019. 
 
Presenter forms and additional delegation meeting  information can be found 
at www.PalmBeachDelegation.com 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the 
delegation office at 561-355-2406 or email Christine Shaw, Executive Director 
at CShaw1@pbcgov.org. 
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